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to me

Dear Girum;

We got home safely.
Thank you very much for a wonderful experience.
I had a brilliant time and it was due in large part to you.
You were outstanding - expert, kind, helpful, sympathetic and good humoured.
Visiting your country was a real eye-opener for me. I loved the wildlife, the scenery and,
of course, the people.
I am still enjoying the memories and trying to work out where we were and when
certain things happened.
I hope your next tour goes well.
By the way - Belay has got your birding hat. We tried to find you on that last night but
you had gone too quickly.
All best wishes and many thanks again.
Tom


